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27/05/2020 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Following the letter from the trustees, please read the following: 

What this means for your child  

Key worker and vulnerable children, who have been accessing provision at 

Okehampton Primary, will be offered provision from Tuesday 2nd June at 

Exbourne Primary School. Details of provision at Exbourne will be sent to the 

relevant parents/carers by the end of the week. 

Children EYFS, Year 1 and Year 6 will begin at their own school from Monday 

8th June at the earliest, subject to any Government announcements. Further 

details regarding drop off/collection, uniform, lunches etc will be shared with 

you next week. 

We appreciate that this may cause inconvenience for your family, but hope 

that you understand that the safety and wellbeing of pupils and staff must be 

our priority. If you would like any further clarification on any of these points, 

please contact the school on: admin@northlew.devon.sch.uk. 

 

Regards,  

Mrs Janine Cook 
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